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Planning Reference :   S6/2015/0524/FP 

 

Property: Blue Moon Paddock,  Woodfield Lane, Hatfield, Herts AL9  6JJ 

 

 

Dear Mr Peacock 

 

I understand that you are dealing with the planning application referred to above for  Blue Moon Paddock , 

Woodfield lane. I have viewed the proposals as published on the council’s website online portal and write 

to advise that I am in support of this application. 

 

The Proposed dwelling is sympathetic in its design and will be discreet within its setting. 

 

The associated benefits of the tree management, new tree planting and poppy field which will make a much 

needed fund raising opportunity for the British Legion can only be a positive thing. 

 

As I have said, I fully support this application and feel that it is worthy of the councils full support also. 

 

I would be grateful if you would formally record my support for the proposal and look forward to your 

acknowledgement. 

   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Eleni Stavrou 


